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November 5, 2018 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern 

 

Re: Excusing the absence to observe religious festival  

 

Tihar, a Festival of Lights is a five-day religious festival that Hindu people of Nepalese origin 

observe annually.  

The fourth day is celebrated with the worship of the soul within oneself – a way of thanking the 

creator.   

The fifth day has a special significance when brothers and sisters exchange their blessings in the 

presence of other senior members of the family.    

Therefore, we would like to request the school administration to excuse the absence of the 

Hindu students of Nepalese origin on Thursday, Nov 8th, and Friday, Nov 9th 2018 so that the 

students will be able to observe their important festival of the year.  

If you have any question regarding this, please feel free to reach out to us.  

Wish you Happy Tihar!  

Thank you.  

Hari P. Regmi  

Manager  

 


